
Project Update: January 2024 

 

The second and third field missions which took place from the 25th October to 1st 

November 2023 and 28th November to 5th December 2023 respectively, had as 

objectives to monitor installed Swift recorders in the Yoko Council Forest.  

 

The SD cards in devices were replaced, batteries changed, devices cleaned where 

necessary and fire breaks created to prevent device damage by wild bush fires. 

 

 
Field team entering the forest. 

 



 
Termite infested device cleaned during monitoring. 


